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AUDIT SUPERVISOR CELEBRATES 15 YEARS OF 
GOVERNMENT SERVICE AT OPA 
 

 
The Office of Public Accountability (OPA) is pleased to announce Rodalyn May A. 

Gerardo’s celebration of 15 years of “Auditing for Good Governance” on January 9, 

2018. Rodalyn is the first OPA staff to reach this milestone. She began her audit career 

as one of OPA’s first University of Guam (UOG) Accounting interns while completing 

her last semester at UOG. Subsequent to earning her Bachelors in Business 

Administration, majoring in Accounting, in December 2002, OPA hired her as a staff 

auditor in January 2003. Since then, she successfully climbed OPA ranks, from Auditor 

I, Auditor II, Auditor III, Chief Auditor, and Special Assistant. Rodalyn is part of OPA’s 

management team since 2009, and supervises OPA staff in all aspects of the office- 

performance audits, financial audit oversight, procurement appeals, and administrative 

matters.  

 

Public Auditor Doris Flores Brooks often refers to Rodalyn as the 

“Queen of Certifications”. Rodalyn holds six professional designations- 

Certified Public Accountant (CPA), Certified Internal Auditor (CIA), 

Certified Government Financial Manager (CGFM), Certified 

Government Auditing Professional (CGAP), Chartered Global 

Management Accountant (CGMA), and Certified Internal Control 

Auditor (CICA). She is a member of the Association of Government 

Accountants (AGA), American Institute of Certified Public Accountants 

(AICPA), Institute of Internal Auditors (IIA), Guam Society of Certified 

Public Accountants (GSCPA), and Institute for Internal Controls (IIC). 

 

Rodalyn continues to be a role model for aspiring young professionals. 

Currently, she is continuing her education and professional 

development and is enrolled in a Master of Business Administration- 

Accounting program at Mississippi College.  
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MARCH 15, 2018 

Public  Auditor  Doris  Flores  Brooks  presented 
Rodalyn  the  15‐year OPA  recognition  plaque  in 
the  presence  of  her  children,  parents,  family, 
close friends, and OPA family. 


